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Staff Report 
January 22, 2019 Council Workshop 

 

Two Hour Parking Spaces on NE Birch Street 

Staff Contact Phone Email 

James Carothers, Engineering Manager 360.817.7230 jcarothers@cityofcamas.us  

 

PURPOSE:  The Camas Family Health Center is located at the northwest corner of NE 6th Avenue and 

NE Birch Street. The owner has requested to have three or four additional two hour parking spaces 

designated along the health center frontage on the west side of NE Birch Street just north of NE 6th 

Avenue. Currently, the two southernmost spaces on the west side of NE Birch Street between NE 6th 

Avenue and NE 7th Avenue are posted with a two hour parking restriction. All other parking spaces on 

this block are unrestricted (72 hour time limit per the Camas Municipal Code.) 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  Staff presented the health center owner’s request to the Parking Advisory 

Committee on January 8, 2019. The Parking Advisory Committee recommends that Council adopt a 

resolution to designate three additional two hour parking spaces on NE Birch Street. See Figure below. 

If Council desires, Staff will bring to a future Council Meeting a resolution to designate a two hour time 

limit for these three parking spaces. 

 

 
Figure:  NE Birch Street Additional Two Hour Parking Spaces Recommendation from the Parking Advisory Committee. 
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